
Sent: 26/07/2023 4:14:18 PM
Subject: Development Application: DA 2023/0868

To Whom It May Concern,

We strongly oppose the new development of 11 apartments on 37-43 Hay Street Collaroy.
We believe it to be quite inconsistent with the character of the area between Collaroy Basin and Collaroy Plateau.

It is extremely disappointing to know the council could even be considering this application.

Regards,
Karen & James Curtis.
68 Anzac Ave Collaroy 2097


